
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

August 29, 2022 

Addendum 1 

Bid No. 039-22 

USA-Mapp Water Line Upgrade and Relocation 

 
 
Addendum 1 contains questions and answers submitted via email.  
 
This bid will be opened at the City of Fairhope’s City Services and Public Utilities Building, 555 South 
Section Street, Fairhope, AL 36532 at 10:00 AM on Thursday, September 1, 2022. Vendors shall 
acknowledge this Addendum 1 on their submitted Bid Response Form.  
 
Questions Submitted Via Email: 
 

1. The summary states the City will provide all materials for the project. Item III Bid Response Form 
states bid will include material. Please clarify which is correct. 
A. The City shall supply all materials. 


